Summer Stars
Tubbercurry Community Library will run the Summer Stars Reading Adventure for children in all library branches, starting Friday June 23rd June to mid, 2023. Summer Stars is an exciting reading-based programme which is available free of charge to all children across the country. (Please see attached image)
 
Each child is invited to register for Summer Stars 2023 at Tubbercurry Community Library and enjoy reading many books as part of the adventure during the summer holidays, there will be rewards and incentives along the way. The Reading Challenge is for everyone, with no restrictions on how many books to read before gaining rewards.
 
All children who participate are invited to attend an award ceremony at the end of August in Tubbercurry Library when they will be presented with their own Summer Stars medal and certificate. 
 
We will also have weekly competitions and events in Tubbercurry Community Library throughout the Summer. More information will be available on our website and social media channels over the coming weeks. 
Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/tubbercurrycommunitylibrary 
 
Summer Stars website: https://www.librariesireland.ie/services/right-to-read/summer-stars
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